
 

Saturday 28th March 

Hello everyone! It’s been very 

strange not seeing you everyday but so good to  

hear from your emails all the interesting things you have been 

doing. My two boys Fin and Ethan and I have been for 

bike rides and we are starting a garage clear out – it’s  

very messy in there and I think there may be lots of spiders!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I’ll write again soon. Take care.  

Love Mrs Rushbrook x 


